
CHF BC has been advancing the co-op housing option for more than 40 years. We support
almost 15,000 co-op homes in thriving, successful communities. 

Co-operative Housing Federation of BC  

Here is how we are doing it: 

Uniting our Members 

From conferences to co-op walking tours, in
person or online, CHF BC is committed to creating
opportunities where members can connect and
learn from each other.

Saving more together with Group Buying 
We offer big savings on products and services that 
co-ops and their members use every day. From waste
management, flooring and appliances, high-speed
internet, custom wood products, everyday banking and
long-term investing, our suppliers offer superior quality
and significant savings to CHF BC members.

Supporting Sound Management and Good Governance 

Active support for all types of meetings and useful
resources, such as policy templates, meeting and election
toolkits and more are available for all CHF BC members.
Our knowledgeable team responds to hundreds of
requests for advice from co-ops by phone and via
members@chf.bc.ca

Our dynamic staff and board team are working together to serve our members

mailto:members@chf.bc.ca


Contact Us 

chf.bc.ca

members@chf.bc.ca

chfbc

Building more Co-op Homes 

Building a Strong Community Housing Sector 

Preserving Co-op Homes for Future Generations 

We just opened our newest housing co-op in
Vancouver. With more than a thousand co-op
homes under construction or in development,
and a commitment to partnering with 
equity-denied groups, co-op homes are
becoming a possibility for anyone who wants
one.

We help co-ops keep their buildings in good repair by
using professional management and maintenance
services with COHO or other member management
companies. 

We offer long-term planning services to help co-ops 
 map out a viable future for their property and finances,
and we partner with government through our
Community Land Trust to create solutions for co-ops at
risk of privatization.

With our partners at Housing Central, we are bold
advocates for everyone looking for a safe, secure,
affordable place to call home. The new $500 million
Rental Protection Fund will protect thousands of
affordable rental homes from dramatic rent
increases or immediate redevelopment. Tenants
may choose to convert some of those buildings to
housing co-ops. 


